
"The Talk" Public Service Campaign 
 

Mental health and mental illness are 
surrounded by stigma, which leads to 
great harm when debilitating symptoms 
are not treated. Through conversations, 
we can lower the stigma and increase 
the functioning of those who struggle 
and reduce the number of deaths 
caused by suicide. 
 

In the United States, 1 in 5 teens live 
with a mental health condition and less 
than half are receiving the support that 
they need. Many youth report that they 
are scared, their concerns are often 
ignored, and parents tell them it will pass 
or that this is just part of being a teen. 
These reactions show that there is a gap 
in understanding the mental health 
challenges young people face. 
 

Make the promise to have “The Talk”. 
Click here for tips on how to talk to teenagers.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001J8qGlF2CYvBoF27DOX_cwel90e4baLtARTdugMezqOONVnwbXcGFcXUNydSpnrL7YIcLcuuy1JHnKFCga_Rx1MJzSuwD2IImwrNhZ6-mjO5VJJvrbHQDV7wFyvl6xsINNLIDg2-4Q6rWh3oTO2WIM1XvId-EytwFVmtxJyCyUcUMWtILVrpPBWawa3xenlRElYsT0x9RvkgkYCRGe1CFmQ==&c=4VouLMyQInasrfr5izLIwp3BLuXjEjlRkAZ7VvLHB3m0lW8N7LV4aQ==&ch=Saao00SB-Ey1NscVA-TrJcvM8J8xFCExkh89OtQV1-1ebUDddONRVA==

